

June 12, 2020

Dear OFY Families.

While we are actively working with state authorities, authorizing districts, and public health officials regarding safety planning for the return to OFY campus instruction in the coming school year, we also want to hear from all of our OFY parents on this topic. To that end, we ask that you please complete the following seven-question survey by Sunday, June 21st at 11:59pm:

## OFY Campus Return Survey (English) (Spanish)

The safety of our students and staff is our number one priority. While we can't assume that all parents will agree on the best timeline to resume campus activities, we will attempt to provide as much flexibility as possible to families regarding student return. Please continue to look out for updates on this via email in the coming weeks and months.

Additionally, as this year comes to a close, we are reflecting on how recent events may permanently alter the way we live our lives and relate to others. Our sincere hope is that these changes will all be for the better, that the frustrations and fear we have experienced will engender insights of wellness, compassion, and unity. We believe education is a critical component to the growth and development of individuals and communities. For the staff and leadership here at OFY, there is no greater honor or responsibility than providing an equal and quality education to every student who comes through our physical or digital doors. A part of that responsibility is keeping open minds and open hearts. If, as a student or parent, you believe that there's something we could be doing better, please let us know. We deeply value you and your feedback.

Sincerely,

Options For Youth Leadership